
 
 
 

Agreed Report of meeting held by Board of Management for Clonturk Community 

College 

Tuesday 6th March 2018 

 

 

 

 

Present: Ms. Anne Phelan 

Ms. Susan Campbell 

Mr. Mark Grehan 

  Mr Stephen McCarthy 

  Cllr. Aine Clancy 

  Ms. Ella Rogers-Browne 

  Mr. Gary Fitzgerald 

   

In attendance: Ms Denise Kelly, Ms. Ruth Doggett 

 

Apologies: Dr. Bryan MacDonald, Ms. Helen Watters, John McKenna 

 

 

Enrolment: 

98 Students  45 Girls/53 boys 

23 on waiting list 

 

Building: 

 Planning submitted 2nd February 

 Approval granted by DES 

 Contact made with Residents Association – no response as of yet. 

 

Clonturk 
Community College 
CDETB in partnership with Educate Together 

   
Principal: 

Correspondence: 
Susan Campbell 
Swords Road, Whitehall, Dublin 9 

Telephone: (01) 5596960          

Email: info@clonturkcc.cdetb.ie        

Website: www.clonturkcc.ie 

mailto:info@clonturkcc.cdetb.ie


School Calendar: 

 2nd Year PTM – Tuesday 30th January 

 PME Student – Maths & Science started 5th February 

 1st Year PTM – Thursday 8th February 

 Seachtain na Gaeilge 

 Carlingford 55 Students March 23rd/24th 

 World book Day – teachers choice posted to twitter 

 Cancelled Child Protection Training Afternoon 16th March 

 RSA Talk 20th March 

 

SSE/School Planning – Priorities 

 SSE: 

o Literacy team attended in-service Tuesday 27th February 

o Subject department meetings being held 6th & 13th March to identify and 

incorporate Literacy Strategies for each subject area. 

 Health & Safety: Health & Safety Team have met twice since the last BOM meeting 

was held.  A risk assessment almost complete for entire school. 

Teaching and Learning  

 All Schemes of Work reviewed. 

 ALPHA Programme STEM – UCD trip on Monday Artificial Intelligence 

 DCU 15th March Gaeilge 

 Maths competition  

CPD 

 Literacy CPD  

 Maths Count 

 Instructional Leadership 

 NIPT/Droichead Training 4 days  

Parents Association: 

 Currently meeting – developing a mobile phone policy. 

 Afternoon Tea was a huge success – approx. 72 parents attended, staff and students. 

Anti-Bullying  

 No reports 



 

Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular 

 First year soccer played all three games in FAI Competition. Lost all three games but 

very close to a result with O Connell School (3-2) 

 Currently organising a soccer competition that both our first and second year boys can 

play on. 

 A number of students attended the North Leinster Cross Country Championships in 

ALSAA in January  

 Three students attended the CDETB Table Tennis Competition in Marino College. 

We finished 2nd overall in the Junior Competition one student reached the semifinal in 

the singles competition 

 The boys first year basketball team finished 3rd in the CDETB basketball competition 

in Larkin Community College. 

 The girls second year basketball team finished 3rd in the CDETB basketball 

competition in Larkin CC 

 A number of students will attend the annual CDETB Swimming Gala in ALSAA this 

Wednesday.  

 Other clubs still ongoing – Animé, coding, music club, baking club, sports training. 

 


